

## UPLANDS JUNIOR SCHOOL

Finchfield Road West
Finchfield
Wolverhampton WV3 8BA
Headteacher: Mrs S Webster-Smith

Telephone (01902) 558870 Fax: (01902) 558873

Email: <u>uplandsjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u>
Website: uplandsjuniorschool.org.uk

6th October 2016

Dear Parents

## Information regarding Safeguarding arrangements of the car park

• School car park is for staff and designated visitors only.

 No parking for parents this also includes dropping off and picking up children when attending clubs - i.e. - before school Toast club,
 Afterschool club and any after school extra-curricular activities.

## **Back gate (Highlands Road)**

Back gate will be closed at 3.45pm. Parents of children attending afterschool club/activities will therefore need to collect from the front entrance of school and collect from the designated door. (A - F) This is because of the volume of clubs being run at the same time staff can ensure the safe dismissal of all children in the afterschool club/activities.

Please park your car on the Chestnut Tree car park and walk to school or park in the surrounding side streets (being respectful to our neighbour's driveways)

These safeguarding arrangements have been in place since February 2016 as both governors and staff at Uplands all work hard to make the site a safer place for your children.

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding regarding these arrangements.

Yours faithfully

S Webster-Smith

Mrs S Webster-Smith **Headteacher** 







